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This years’ Australia Africa University Network (AAUN) international forum for Africa was held in Johannesburg 

South Africa, Indaba Hotel on the 11
th
 May 2015. Dr. Abong’ represented a team of researchers from College 

of Agriculture and Veterinary Science who are in a collaborative research with Australia and Uganda. The 

meeting was also attended by Australian researchers and key African Universities through their Vice 

Chancellors and representatives. University of Nairobi was represented by The Current Vice Chancellor, Prof. 

P. Mbithi. The meeting focused on past and present and future collaborative research achievements. 

Challenges and new roadmaps were also discussed. 


